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The Palms to Pines Weekly 

The Four-Way Test 

• Is it the TRUTH? 
 

• Is it FAIR to all 
concerned? 

 
• Will it build GOOD 

WILL and BETTER 
FRIENDSHIPS? 

 
• Will it be 

BENEFICIAL to all 
concerned? 
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 Rotary Foundation – Now More Than Ever! 
 

What Are You Up To? 

While we’re unable to 
meet because of the 
Coronavirus pandemic, 
we still want to be able to 
enjoy Rotary Fellowship 
during this time. Please 
take a few minutes to 
update us on what you’re 
up to and how you are 
filling your days  

filling your days while the 
Shelter-In-Place orders 
are keeping us home.  
Send us a brief email and 
let us know you’re safe 
and how you spend time: 
jbrock92260@gmail.com. 
See updates from some of 
our members below. 

Please let Lillian Ro-
berts know of any pro-
gram ideas for future 
meetings. Our valley is 
full of interesting people 
and organizations so 
let’s share some of them 
with our members! See 
you Wednesday! 
 

Help Galilee Center 
Our 2020-2021 Palms To Pines Rotary President Kelli Cox is dedicating her 
Rotary year to community service. The coronavirus pandemic has taken a toll 

on all of us but the low income residents of the East Valley have been 
particularly hard hit. Galilee Center in Mecca is in desperate need of diapers 
and baby food for clients. We’re asking Palms To Pines members to pick up 

these items on your next shopping expedition. Kelli will have more information 
at this week’s meeting. 

Service Above Self! 
 

Join Us This Week! 
We’ll be starting our weekly Virtual Rotary meetings this week at our regular 
Wednesday morning 7:30 a.m. time. The link for the meeting was included in 

this Newsletter’s email and we’ll send it out again to everyone on Tuesday. Click 
on the link and it will take you to Wednesday’s Virtual Meeting. A tablet or laptop 

works great for virtual meetings but you can also join us with a desktop 
computer and/or just a smart phone. If this is your first time using RingCentral 

Meetings, you might be prompted to install the meeting software. Just click and 
the software will be installed and you’ll be in. (You might click on the email link 
before Wednesday morning to make sure you’ll be ready!) We REALLY look 

forward to seeing your smiling, healthy faces at our Virtual Meeting this 
Wednesday. Please make every effort to be with us…..we might have some 

surprise guests! 
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 Where We Are Now…. 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
     
   

The Palms to Pines Weekly 

Today’s Quote 
“Nothing in life is to 
 be feared, it is only 

 to be understood.  
Now is the time to 
understand more 

 so that we may fear 
less.” 

--Marie Curie 
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Visit the Palms To Pines 

Website 

www.P2PRotary.org 

p2protary@gmail.com 
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Our Club Is On 
Temporary Hiatus 

During the COVID-19 
Pandemic. We Hope 
To Resume Face-To- 

Face Meetings Soon! 
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Supporting The Rotary Foundation 
The Palms To Pines Rotary Board of Directors has voted to donate a total of 

$1858 back to the Rotary Foundation’s PolioPlus and Coronavirus relief 
programs. The funds are monies returned to the club from previous Rotary 

Foundation contributions. (Rotary Foundation uses the interest from donations 
for annual fund projects and then returns the principal to the club’s district 
after three years. These returned funds are known as District Designated 
Funds and are made available to the donating club for new projects.) The 
monies donated are eligible for matching dollars so our funds will make a 

bigger difference. Please include a donation to Rotary Foundation with your 
dues payment. 
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